

Cecil Township Municipal Authority 375 Southpointe Boulevard, Suite 350 Canonsburg, PA 15317

Phone: (724) 746-4848 Fax: (724) 746-3856

September 23, 2014

Dear Deduction Meter Customer:

The board of directors of the Cecil Township Municipal Authority at their September 16, 2014 meeting adopted a change in the policy regarding the Supplement Water Meter (Deduction) Meter program.

Effective with the October 2014 meter readings, your Cecil Township Municipal Authority wastewater account will be credited as opposed to receiving a check. This change will offer a more efficient method for handling these annual readings. After the adjustment, your account will reflect a credit balance and this may show a notation on the bill "No Payment Required".

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Cecil Township Municipal Authority